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MP welcomes new program assistant 

Monaliza Sanchez says one of the best parts of her 
job is meeting new people as they arrive at 
Misericordia Place.  

Sanchez is a new program assistant who works at the 
front desk and is the first face people see when they 
walk in. 

“The building is really nice here,” Sanchez said. “And 
I love talking to the families that come in enquiring 
about Misericordia Place and working closely with 
them and the social workers.” 

One way that Sanchez keeps the personal care home running smoothly is by helping 
managers fill staff vacancies when needed. But she says a big part of her job is making 
sure families know where to go when they come to visit their loved ones. 

“I love hearing the personal stories behind the people and really getting to know the 
residents, she said. “Everyone has been so wonderful.” 

Sanchez is already part of the Misericordia family having spent the last four years 
working as an evening clerk in the Cornish building at MHC. 

She says after picking up some shifts to cover for others at Misericordia Place, she 
realized she wanted a change of scenery. Sanchez said she applied for the next clerk 
position at MP as soon it became available.  

“Not only are the staff so great to work with at Misericordia Place but I also I like that I 
have my own space, and I can really focus here,” Sanchez said.  

“I love my job and I feel really lucky.” 
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Miz Marchers: join us! 

 

A reminder, Misericordia Place recreation facilitators lead a walking group with 
residents every Friday at 2 p.m. around The Gates/Armstrong's Point.  

Family members are welcome and encouraged to join. ♿ 🚶🚶🚶🚶 No registration 
necessary, just come on out! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Taylor, Director, Long-Term Care 
204-788-8451 
jtaylor@misericordia.mb.ca 
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